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Small Business Assistance Program Application Now Available

An application for Delaware County’s Small Business Assistance Program is now available online. The program, which is underwritten by a $30,000 grant from Delaware County’s Economic Development Department and the Delaware County Finance Authority, provides up to three hours of free business counseling for the owners of Delaware County businesses up to 50 employees in size. 

The application form can be accessed at: http://economicdevelopment.co.delaware.oh.us/delaware-county-small-business-assistance-program/. 

Counseling is available from a variety of financial, legal and human resource advisors based in Delaware County. The firms providing service include accounting firm Maloney Novotny LLC, consulting firm The Montrose Group LLC, and law firms Taft Stettinius & Hollister LLP and Manos, Martin & Pergram Co., LPA.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Small Business Assistance Program is part of Delaware County’s first phase of economic assistance to its business community during the COVID-19 crisis. For more information and contact information for members of the Delaware County Economic Development Department, please go to: https://economicdevelopment.co.delaware.oh.us/covid-19/. 


